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Report on Seminar and Invited Talk 

 

The department of chemistry, St. John’s College, Anchal organized a seminar on “Career 

Opportunity in the Department of Atomic Energy”. The seminar was organized in association 

with Research and Publication Cell.  The entire programme was coordinated by Mrs. Simi Saju, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Chemistry, St. John’s College, Anchal with the support of 

other faculty members (Dr. Thomas Mathew, Dr. Arun P.S,  Dr. Niecy Elsa Mathews,  Dr. Liji John, 

Dr. Vidya Vilas and Dr. Sharow Geeth Vincent) and research scholars (Mr. SivarajR and Mr. A. 

Anantha Krishnan) in the department of chemistry, St. John’s College, Anchal.  The programme 

was started with a prayer song followed by the formal welcome by Dr. Thomas Mathew, HOD, 

Department of Chemistry, St. John’s College, Anchal and he introduced the Chief Guest to the 

gathering.  Dr. Cherian John, Principal, St. John’s Collegeh delivered presidential address to the 

gathering and inaugurated the function.  

The expert speaker was Mr. Nair Afijith Ravindranath, Scientific Officer, Indira Gandhi 

Centre for Atomic Research, Kalpakam, Tamil Nadu, India, who is an expert in the field of 

material chemistry and electrochemical sensors and has authored more than 10 research articles 

to his credit.   He presented the importance of atomic energy and the applications of nuclear 

science in diverse fields.  He has mainly focused the opportunity for science students with 

chemistry and physics majors in pursuing a career at various Atomic energy departments in 

India.  The interactive session conducted after the session made the programme much lively and 

creative. A total of 112 students were participated in the program.  The principal of St. John’s 

College, Dr. Cherian John presented a memento to Mr. Nair Afijith Ravindranath as a token of 

appreciation. The programme ended with the vote of thanks by Dr. Niecy Elsa Mathews, 

Assistant professor, Department of Chemistry.  

 

Ms. Simi Saju                                                                      Dr. Thomas Mathew 

(Seminar Coordinator)                                                        HOD, Department of Chemistry 

 

 



  

  

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 


